
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tel 020 7735 4154              Email office@theparkcollege.org           Website www.theparkcollege.org
  

16th December 2022 

 

Dear all, 

 

We hope you are all keeping well and looking forward to the Christmas break. We have had a 

wonderful and busy term.  

 

Events  

The students did a wonderful job in their events – catering work experience. The feedback is always so great, 

comments on the quality of the food presented by the students and their customer service is exemplary. Well 

done to them.  

 

Offsite work experiences and workshops:  

Some students continued their work experiences and others started in the cafes, restaurant, 

foodbank, youth centre, park and museum. They have learned valuable skills in the placements and 

travel training. Some students accessed workshops in coding and garage band at the apple stores, 

wreath making workshops, and a visit and a talk at the Poetry library.  

 

Cyber crime 

PC Lisa came to visit the college and will come in January to deliver a talk on cyber crime with the 

students.  

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thanks to all of you who donated for Christmas Jumper Day. We raised £30. Thank you.  

 
Winter Fair & Christmas Fair 
Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the Winter Fair and purchase some lovely gifts made 
by the students. It was a great event attended by some of our governors/ directors. We also attended 
the Christmas Fair in Clapham this week where some students sold the tie-dye crafts and jewellery 
which they made in the weekly careers workshops with Autism Voice.  
 
Careers Talks 
We have had great talks by a photographer, an actor, a musician, a carpenter and a barrista. We have 
a magician coming in the new year! The students are accessing careers advise through Morrisby.  

 
All the staff wish you a peaceful Christmas time and Best wishes for the New Year. We look forward 
to welcoming students back on Wednesday 4th January.   
 

  

Catriona Guyler-Kone  
Acting Principal   
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